
Step by step we keep moving forward 
continuing to see progress in all areas of the 
ministry!  Things that seemed IMPOSSIBLE at 
the start of 2011 became realities as the year 
unfolded!  On behalf of all the Haitian People, 
I would like to extend a HUGE Thank you to 
each one of you who sent in donations this 
year enabling us to show the “Heart of God” 
through Compassion to the people of Haiti!

All donations, school sponsorships,
gifts and monthly support should be

sent to...

In Canada:
Haiti Missions

12-111 Fourth Ave.
Suite #373

St.Catharines, ON
L2S 3P5

In USA:
Haiti Missions

PO Box 273
Duenweg, MO

USA 64841

Access our website at www.lovehaiti.com

Email Address is:
info@lovehaiti.com

Contact Joy by phone
at 905.984.4230

oct/nov/dec 2011

Designated gifts exceeding the funding 
objectives will be used where most needed.

MERRY 
CHRISTMAS
FROM 
HAITI 
Another year has almost 
passed and again God has 
walked us through many 
challenges.  

Your donations made it possible to:

1.Continue Rebuilding what was lost in the Earthquake
2.Maintain Operating 4 National Churches
3. Provide Medical Care and Health Programs
4. Distribute Food and Assist with Shelter
5. Educate Students of all Ages 
6. Give Leadership Training



moving forward 
Recently I returned again from Haiti and was overjoyed to see the progress on the new church we are building in 
Neply.  One afternoon as I visited the construction site, the sun was beating down and sweat was pouring off of 
our workers.  They were shovelling so hard so I asked them if they were tired and if they wanted to stop. 

      

Their enthusiasm touched me and I was thrilled to be 
reminded that once again we are not just building a 
church here, but we are building people!  
Every parent knows the pain of not being able to 
take care of their children and every parent knows 
the joy their heart feels when they can provide for 
their own family plus have enough to help someone 
else outside of themself!  
We all need to feel good about ourselves and have 
purpose in life.  Keeping our people busy working 
with their hands since the earthquake has brought 
them emotional healing.  Rather than focus on 
their great loss, they see a Bright Future, Hope and 
Newness of Life! 

Thank -you for making more dreams come true in 2011! 
 We pray you have a Blessed Christmas Season!

With huge smiles on their faces and an excitement in their voices, they answered, 
“No Madame Jwa!  We are so happy to have jobs and we are not tired!” 

The Fullness or Emptiness of Life is measured by the extent to which we feel we have an impact on the lives 
of others.  To feel complete is to “Matter” to someone outside of Yourself, or to some “Calling or Cause” bigger 
than Yourself!  As You have poured into the lives of the Haitian People, they are being equipped to also pour 
into other people around them!  This is the plan of God!  We Must continue to take the focus off of ourselves 
and reach out to others!  This is where we find true joy and happiness when our life “Matters” to someone 
Bigger than Ourselves!  For all of you who have poured into the Missions Work this Year we would like to say 
that.....”You Matter” to us!  
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New Church in Neply
for the


